

John Varamo Economic Analyst

CITY OF STAMFORD

ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT COMMISSION OFFICE OF ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT

4/6/21

Ms. Lyda Ruijter Town Clerk City of Stamford 888 Washington Blvd. Stamford, CT

Dear Ms. Ruijter:

This letter is to inform you that the Economic Development Commission Meeting scheduled for **Thursday**, **April 8 2021** has been cancelled.

The meeting will not be rescheduled.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 203-977-4693.

Thank You,

John Varamo

Economic Analyst

Office of Economic Development